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Submission to Boundary Committee re Country Kilkenny Electoral Areas 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

We write to you in relation to your work in redrafting the Electoral Areas in County 

Kilkenny.   

Currently, the county is divided into four electoral areas.  We do not see a case to 

change this.  However, we think that it would make sense to change these areas, 

particularly in relation to Kilkenny city. 

We would like to see Kilkenny city being reunited into a single electoral area.  The 

city is currently divided between two electoral areas.  We feel that Kilkenny city 

would be better served by being in one electoral area. 

We would recommend having an electoral area for each of the following: 

 South Kilkenny,  

 Kilkenny City, 

 Mid-Kilkenny,  

 North Kilkenny. 

 

We wish you well in your work and look forward to the publication of your Report. 

 

Regards, 

County Kilkenny Fine Gael 


